Scéalta Scoile

Scoil Naomh Bride, Boardsmill  Issue 172: October 2023

We welcomed the Most Reverend
Bishop Tom Deenihan to our
school for a special blessing of
our new school extension. Many [8

parents and members of the local
community attended this special
event.

Junior and Senior Infants had a great day at Guy's
Pumpkin Patch. Thank you to the Guy family for
inviting us and to the Parents Association for the
hot chocolate.

Well done fo Emily in Sixth
Class who represented
Meath in tThe Community
Games All Ireland Long
Puck.




Senior Infants had a great
day out at a Puppet Show in
Trim Library. They also en-

joyed a trip to the Playground

after.




